
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 11:29 AM
To: Morassut, Jake <jmorassut@essex.ca>
Cc: Aloisio, Janice <jaloisio@essex.ca>
Subject: Community Flag Request Completed for St. Paul's Anglican Church, The Rev'd Chris
Brouillard-Coyle
 

WARNING:   This email originated from someone who is not
sending from a Town of Essex email address. Reply only if you
recognize the senders email address. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender, the senders email
address and know the content is safe.
 

Hello,

Please note the following response to ##COMMUNITY GROUP
NAME## has been submitted at Wednesday May 8th 2024 11:25
AM with reference number 2024-05-08-030.

1. Community Group Name? 
St. Paul's Anglican Church

1. Authorized Agent Full Name? 
The Rev'd Chris Brouillard-Coyle

1. Authorized Agent Title/Position within Community Group? 
Rector

1. Contact Phone Number of Authorized Agent? 

1. Contact Email of Authorized Agent? 

1. Name of Community Group Event or Celebration? 
Pride Festivities

1. Date of Community Group Event or Celebration? 
August-7-2024

1. Does your Community Group plan to have a public ceremony
on the date requested above? 
Yes

1. If yes, please provide time of the event/celebration you
intend on having 
05:00 PM

1. If available, would you like the Mayor, or designated
member of Council, to attend your flag raising ceremony? 



Yes

1. Does your Community Group wish to have one of your
members raise the flag or do you wish town staff to raise it?
Your Group's Member will raise the flag

[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond]




